One of the realizations we came to as
the NZ Board, was that Geoffrey was
juggling so many things and that we
needed to come up with some
solutions to help him. So while in
Uganda and having talks with Geoffrey,
it was decided to divide up the work
load between three people. With
Geoffrey heading up all the Bible
School work, Christopher will head up
all the Primary School work and

) Shaphat will become the one who ]
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New Work in the DRC

The Bible School work is growing and reaching out into other
countries. While in Uganda, we met two of our Congolese Bible
School teachers who have been coming across a river from the
DRC to take a Bible School in Uganda. But 70% of the ones
attending this school have also been swimming the river to
attend. They shared this predicament with us and we were all in
agreement to start our Bible School on the Congo side. The joy
on the teacher’s faces was a delight to see!
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When they returned home, they had a meeting to invite new students and 110 students turned up and
registered for the new Bible School. Geoffrey will attend the opening in the first week of November.

This was a highlight for me to be able to sit down and have good talks
with our Bible School teachers and hear their needs and find out how
they are managing teaching the curriculum at our Bible Schools. Great
men and women of God!

The other two countries we will be starting Bible Schools in, is South
Sudan and in Tanzania. Geoffrey already has men prepared in these

countries to take on the new schools.
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